
Beverage Container Recycling 
Program Changes for  
Retailers (Dealers)

Key Information
• Stores over 4,000 square feet must update their shelf labels for new CRV containers by 

January 15, 2024.

• Newly added beverage containers might not be labeled with the CRV message until July 1, 
2025.

• Inform consumers that bag-in-boxes must be intact as a single unit (bladder, spout, and 
cardboard) to be eligible for CRV refund.

Starting Jan. 1, 2024

Wine • Liquor • Juice Pouches • Boxes • Cartons

Bag-in-Box • Multi-Layer pouch
Paperboard Carton • Plastic PouchGlass • Aluminum • Plastic • Bimetal Containers

New
Beverages

New Wine & Liquor 
Containers

5¢ CRV
Less than 24 oz.

10¢ CRV
More than 24 oz.

25¢ CRV

Subject to CRV (with or without CRV Label) Subject to CRV (with or without CRV Label)

CRV Info
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